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Appeal of Catherine King to a letter from the Department of Safety and Inspections at 386 AURORA AVENUE.

I disagree with property line on Permit #99 167708.

August 30, 2012

Virgil Thomas

Photos of fence, an aerial photo and plat map would be informative.
9/6/12 - Hearing date has been changed to Sept 14 at 9:00 a.m. - mxv
9/12/12-called Rev King to reschedule to Sept 25.  Stated can't make it.  Rescheduled to Oct 2 at 1:30 p.m. -
mxv

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Catherine King to a letter from the Department of Safety and
Inspections at 386 AURORA AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and
considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council deny the appeal on the fence
and grant an extension to May 15, 2013 for compliance; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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